Agenden Foem

LTC Clerk

From: TalkCommunityEnquiries <TalkCommunityEnquiries@herefordshire.gov.uk>
Sent: 29 June 2021 10:56

To: TalkCommunityEnquiries

Subject: Strategic Housing Provision

Dear All

Following the recent decisions on housing provision Herefordshire Council would welcome the opportunity of
engaging with all Parish Councils from across the county to understand the housing requirements for your area.

In particular, the Council would like to gain greater understanding of the local opportunities and challenges that
your local areas are facing. With the aspiration of increasing the housing stock available to potential tenants and
homebuyers, enabling them to get onto the property ladder, please could we discuss your local needs.

As a suggestion, using your local neighbourhood plans and utilising your local knowledge, the Council are also
exploring other options through third party sites that are currently planned or have received planning permission
but have not yet commenced. The aim would be to understand potential opportunities to collaborate or help
facilitate housing delivery in your parish that would meet your local needs for the future.

Please let me know if this is something that you would like to discuss further.

Kind regards

Robert Barton

HerefOrdshire.gov.uk

Nigel Thomas Corporate Services
Programme Manager Plough Lane
07792881910 Hereford, HR4 OLE

nigel.thomas@herefordshire.gov.uk
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Please consider the environment - Do you really need to print this E-Mail?

Any opinion expressed in this e-mail or any aftached files are those of the individual and not necessarily those of Herefordshire Council This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential
and intended solely for the use of the addressee, This communication may contain material protected by law from being passed on. If you are not the intended recipient and have received this e-
mail in eror, you are advised that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing or copying of this e-mail is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please contact the sender
immediately and destroy all copies of it

Make testing part of your new normal
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Agenda item 10 at the reconvened LTC Planning Committee meeting of 19t July
2021. Agreed to add to the NDP action list document for appropriate action.



